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August 14th, 2024 
 
Ms. Trisa Atwood, Planner Specialist 
 
City of Kelowna  
3000 Guildford Way 
Coquitlam, BC  
V3B 7N2 
 

Re: Cara Glen Phase 2 | Housing Opportunities Reserve Fund Contribution 

As discussed at the August 13th meeting with City of Kelowna staff, the following approach 
was discussed and subsequently confirmed by Staff via email on August 14th. 
 
To satisfy the Affordable Housing Component of the City of Kelowna OCP Strategic 
Density Policy 5.3.3, Lamont Land has agreed to provide a Contribution to the Housing 
Opportunities Reserve Fund totalling $188,000.  
 
The above amount has been determined by applying the calculation in Section 6.8.b of the 
City of Kelowna Zoning Bylaw to both apartment buildings within Cara Glen Phase 2 for a 
total of 94 units. The contribution amount is detailed as follows:   
 

Cara Glen Housing Opportunities Reserve Fund 

94 units x 2% x $100,000 = $188,000 
 

Please accept this letter as confirmation of the Housing Opportunities Reserve Fund 
Contribution approach between the City of Kelowna and Lamont Land. 
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